
LPS P&C  

Community Business Directory 

 

 

The LPS P&C Committee are looking for expressions of 

interest for parents who run a small business and would 

like to feature in our LPS Community Business Directory. 

 

Inspired by the Pre-primary students who were learning 

about Community, we want to be able to support those 

within our own school community by creating this 

business directory that would be circulated to our 550+ 

families within the school. 

 

The Directory will be an A5 printed booklet with an advert 

per business featuring the business logo, description of 

services and contact details. There will be a small fee 

charged to cover the cost of the printing, with all excess 

funds raised to go towards the end of year Colour Run 

being funded by the P&C. 

Expressions of Interest must be emailed to 

lpspandcfundraising@gmail.com by the 19
th

 September 

2020. Formal details will be distributed after this date for 

collation.    
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